



Tel: 01384 818305 e-mail: info@dingle.dudley.sch.uk

Thursday 1st May 2025

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I feel extremely proud to have been appointed the permanent headteacher at Dingle Community Primary. It is a privilege and an honour to be able to work with such wonderful children and dedicated staff.

We know that when school and parents work closely together, it has a significant and positive impact on educational outcomes for our children. I am passionate about building trust and positive relationships between home, school and the community.

There are many aspects of school life at Dingle to be celebrated. Our children are happy and enjoy being at school. I recognise that there are also areas for improvement, as identified in our recent Ofsted report. I am determined to continue to work diligently with staff to address these concerns. Indeed, we have already made great strides to ensure we are meeting the needs of all our children.

As senior leaders, I accept that we do not always get it right. I genuinely appreciate and welcome constructive dialogue with parents. My door is always open to discuss any genuine concerns you may have. We want to work with you to ensure our children have the best possible school experience.

My heart lies in teaching, and I recognise the huge impact it can have on children's lives. I take this responsibility seriously. As a small community school, we pride ourselves on being a family where we look after and support each other, whilst celebrating what makes us special and unique.

I look forward to working together with you to enhance the school journey for our children making Dingle Community Primary a place we can all be proud of and where our children can truly thrive.

Best wishes,

Ms N. Heather Headteacher

N. Healter

